
1795 Alysheba Way, Ste. 1203 Lexington KY 40509 

L. Allyson Honaker
allyson@hloky.com

(859) 368-8803

August 15, 2025  

Via Electronic Filing System 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E.  
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission  
211 Sower Boulevard  
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

RE:  Electronic Black Mountain Water District Unaccounted for Water Loss 
Reduction Plan, Surcharge and Monitoring -Case No. 2023-00202  

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed, please find for filing, Black Mountain Utility District’s 
("BMUD") Monthly Water Loss Reports in the above styled.  Please note that  
BMUD has hired a new general manger, Ronnie Williams.  Mr. Williams is reviewing 
the prior monthly filings and plans on supplementing the record of this proceeding 
with any additional information that may be necessary, including a running year to date 
total.  Mr. Williams anticipates to be able to file this additional information within the 
next ten days.

This is to certify that the electronic filing was made on August 15, 2025, and 
there are no parties the Commission has excused from electronic filing procedures.  
Pursuant to the Commission’s July 22, 2022 Order in Case No. 2020-00085, no paper 
copies of filings will be made.  

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

L. Allyson Honaker

Enclosure 


